Tallapoosa County Schools
125 N. Broadnax Street, Room 113

DADEVILLE, ALABAMA 36853-1371

TELEPHONE: (256) 825-1020
FAX: (256) 825-1003

December 1, 2010

Dear Councill Middle School Students:

Tallapoosa County policy Part A Section 101, requires local education agencies to notify students one month in advance when a school will be closing and integrating into another area school.

This letter is to inform you that, at the present time, our school will be closing on December 17th, 2010, due to lack of funds to continue to run Councill Middle School. You are expected to report to Edward Bell High School on January 4th, 2011 in order to complete your school year. You will receive new teachers and be expected to cooperatively integrate with the EBHS students. All sports teams and clubs at CMS will no longer be active. If you are currently part of one of these groups you may try to join again at EBHS next school year.

If you have any questions, please contact our school office or you may contact Mrs. Ratcliff, Personnel Director at 825-1020.   

Sincerely,

Superintendent 
Questions for the Grabber
1. Do you think this policy is fair?

2. What problems do you see if this school integration occurrs?

3. What actions should the school board take before integrating schools?

4. How do you think the integration of extra curriculiar activtives will affect students of both schools?

5. How do you think this will affect school resources?
6. What new opportunities would you have if the integration occurs?

7. Would this cause a problem for busing students?

8. How will you interact with the students there?

9. What do you think the long term effects will be from this integration?

